
LJ is a junior pre-MAE English major, hoping to 
teach AP or Dual Credit English/Literature at the 
high school level. Her favorite part of her position is 
being able to represent CK, and spending time with 
sisters at the beginning of the semester while 
getting newcomers excited about our organization. 
Her favorite CK memory was working on the new 
CK banner with Rush Committee; she loved 
creating new memorabilia for our organization. LJ 
is also in Cantoria, a photographer for The Index, 
works at the Career Center, and is head of the new 
TruThrifts project (making professional and formal 
clothing accessible to students).

Sam is a fifth-year senior majoring in Music 
Therapy and Psychology. She is looking forward to 
starting her internship after next semester in 
preparation to get her board certification as a 
music therapist! Sam joined CK to further her 
interest in service-focused initiatives and to get 
more involved during her last years at Truman. 
Sam has loved her time in CK and looks forward to 
all the different CK events and service/social 
opportunities each week. In addition to CK, Sam is 
a member of the international music fraternity 
Sigma Alpha Iota and a Peer Mentor for the McNair 
Scholars Program.
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LJ Johnson - Activities Fair Co-Chair

Cardinal Key

Sam Pratt - Recording Secretary
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This Month in CK

Upcoming 
Events & Info:
Feb. 8
Special Women's 
Weekend & JDRF 
Silent Auction

Feb. 18-19, 22:
Cardinal Key 
Rush

February 22:
Alumna Speaker 
Needed for Rush
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Cardinal Key has been busy during these 
first few weeks of the Spring 2025 
semester! January 15th marked our first 
meeting of the semester. It was lovely to 
catch up with everyone after our long 
winter break. On January 29th, we 
participated in the Activities Fair. We had 
so much fun chatting with attendees 
about our organization and talking about 
our upcoming Rush! Sisters have also 
enjoyed visiting the Adair County Humane 
Society to show some love to the animals 
there. Cardinal Key rush is quickly 
approaching, and we are excited and 
ready to welcome new members into our 
organization. We cannot wait to give you 
further updates about our events!

WE WANT YOU!:  
Alumna Rush Speaker
Spring semester has just started, which means that 
Cardinal Key rush is quickly approaching! We are 
looking for an enthusiastic alumna to speak about their 
experience in Cardinal Key and how it has impacted 
them as a person at our final night of rush on Saturday, 
February 22nd. Please contact our Rush Co-Chairs 
Anna Hans (nh61735@truman.edu) and Stephanie 
Jones (lt77363@truman.edu) if you are interested. 
Preference will be given towards speakers who can 
attend in-person, however those who would only be 
able to attend virtually are still welcome to reach out.


